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To Whom It May Concern:

As a senior neuroscientist involved in biomedical research related to
neuropsychiatric disorders and Associate Editor of a leading biomedical
research journal, I am delighted to see the initiative of Mr. Zoltan A. Mogan
in setting up a Bipolar & Schizophrenic Scholarship Fund. Unfortunately,
the social stigma associated with mental disease remains to be a serious
injustice in our society that raises the bar for young and talented individuals
who have the misfortune of being afflicted with such disorders. A
scholarship fund to assist such individuals in their efforts to gain higher
education and become highly productive members of our society is quite
unique and highly laudable. I would strongly recommend this fund as a
recipient of charitable donations from all those who feel that it is high time
that we, as a civilized society, strive to remove the last vestiges of stigma
associated with mental disease.

George Kunos, M.D., Ph.D.
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